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Cemetery attendants have their yearly Medical Test 
 

The Occupational Health Unit of the Seychelles Hospital has been 
buzzing this morning, with workers from the Burial Services who 
have reported to have their medical tests for the year 2021. The 
workers were happy and enthusiastic to know their health status 
and prepare themselves for opportunities and challenges for the 
upcoming new year 2022. The tests included routine ones 
amongst others. The workers welcomed the initiative, since most 
of them have never had a full medical test done before. Others 
did their last medical test more than 5 years ago.  
  


